
F E E D B A C K  R E P O R T for

Boyer Building Corporation
R E V I E W

Kathy A.
Minnetonka, MN
Nov 10, 2017

Boyer has true artists working for them. They made
my house into the home I dreamed of!

R E V I E W

Blaine E.
Bloomington, MN
Oct 28, 2017

I felt they were professional, communicated well and
quality of their workmanship is very high.

R E V I E W

Chuck M.
Plymouth, MN
Oct 10, 2017

We thought they did a great job. They were very
professional and we are very satisfied with project.
They did an extremely good job.

R E V I E W

Roger N.
Minnetonka, MN
Oct 04, 2017

Boyer' completed the kitchen remodeling job on time,
under budget and the work was exceptional. My wife
and I highly recommend Boyer's for your next
remodeling project !

R E V I E W

Rick D.
Minnetonka, MN
Aug 11, 2016

Great job and I would highly recommend.

R E V I E W

John P.
Minneapolis, MN
Nov 12, 2015

Very keen on quality and craftsmanship .....

R E V I E W

Brian K.
Shorewood, MN
Oct 12, 2015

Bob Boyer was at the house at 7;30 am the following
morning after the tree had fallen on the house
overnight. Great response time!
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GUILDMEMBER SINCE 2015

As a GuildQuality Guildmember,

Boyer Building Corporation relies on

our customer surveying to help them

deliver an exceptional customer

experience.

We have surveyed customers on

behalf of Boyer Building Corporation

in Minnetonka, MN; Plymouth, MN;

Shorewood, MN; Wayzata, MN;

Orono, MN; Deephaven, MN;

Chanhassen, MN; Eden Prairie, MN;

Excelsior, MN; Woodland, MN; and 6

other cities in Minnesota.

Page 1 of 2 Visit www.guildquality.com to learn more about the customer feedback in

this report. Visit boyerbuilding.com for more about Boyer Building

Corporation.
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R E V I E W

Larry G.
Plymouth, MN
May 16, 2015

We experienced Boyer Building Corporation's long-
standing reputation of excellence in its superb team of
professionals that was involved in our project.
Leadership and staff are committed to quality work.
All levels of the organization - design, sales,
carpentry, project management, and project
coordination was skilled, detailed, and respectful.
Communication with the entire team was outstanding.
Many thanks to Boyer Building Corporation for its
highest quality work.
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